B common spaces woulik sized for 1500 studest the reason
being that pacessuch aggymnasiuns, libraries and cafeteriae much more difficult to expandter than
adding an additional classroom wing.

While Roosevelt was recommended to remain at the 1200/1500 size, the Roosevelt and North Portland
communities have been talking and the district has been listening. In particular, at the RHS Design Workshop #2
on October 19, a meétg-wide conversatioroccurredbetween the community and district staff that tolc

that additional options may need to be considered for Roosevelt.

A new staffrecommendatiorto the boardis currently in the works, and will be discussed atghkoolboard
meetingTuesday November 12hat begins at 6:00 p.m



